
Resident Representation  Appendix 9E 
 

From: DONOTREPLY@caerphilly.gov.uk <DONOTREPLY@caerphilly.gov.uk>  
Sent: 18 July 2022 13:12 
To: WWW: Licensing <LICENSING@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK> 
Subject: Website Contact --- Licensing and permits 
 
Name - 

Vikki giles 

Email Address - 
 

Phone Number - 
 

Date Submitted - 
 

18/07/2022 13:11:30 
 

Message - 
 

I would like to oppose the plan for an off licence in lansbury Park, I don't think it's 
suitable for a community with such a high number of children, I also feel that the 
location near the park would stop parents allowing the children to play in fear of them 
witnessing alcohol induced antisocial behaviour. 

 

Reference - 
 

NB This is an automated email sent to inform you of a contact made via the website. 
Please do not reply to this email. 

 

 

 
 
From: Vikki Giles <  
Sent: 18 July 2022 20:45 
To: WWW: Licensing <LICENSING@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK> 
Subject: 474 Attlee court 
 
I oppose the decision for an alcohol licence to be permitted at 44 Attlee Court Caerphilly. 
My decision is for many reasons  
1. The shop is on the only route from landbury Park to the school with no roads making this route 
independent to many children walking too and from school, I don't think parents would be happy to 
allow their children to be independent if there is a risk of people congregating and drinking alcohol. 
2. This area is already a hot spot for anti social behaviour. 
3. This area is near a park, the only park the children have access to in the estate, historically a park 
was removed from the estate due to people congregating in it when the first off licence in Maxton 
Court was there. 
4 there is already a problem with litter and broken glass bottles in the area  
5. It will promote drinking from morning til night with the times of alcohol sales proposed. 
6. The area is surrounded by a number of OAP flats, the noise levels wouldn't be fair on our older 
generation. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Vikki Giles 
 


